
        

 

 

 

May 2021 

What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 
We are mailing a SECOND Census form to Non-Responders now:  

Households that did not return the first Annual Street List Form will be sent a second mailing to complete 

and return to our office.  Those who do not return either of the census forms will be designated an 

“Inactivate” voter on the street/voter list. Such persons will only be eligible to vote after they fill out an 

“Affirmation of Current and Continuous Residence” the next time they come to vote. Please return your 

Annual Census by using the self-addressed envelope. They can be returned by mail or by using either 

secure Drop-Off boxes on either side of Town Hall. Do not confuse these forms with the Federal Census 

forms that were mailed in 2020.  Our Annual Street List forms need to be returned each and every year to 

keep your residency and voter information up to date in our database. Please indicate if any members of 

your household have moved (and please give us the new address) and also if anyone is now deceased.  

You would also add any new residents (names and dates of birth) to your listing also along with their 

occupation(s) or student grade9s) if applicable. 

Dog Licensing now available until June 30th. 

You can obtain your 2021 Dog license(s) from the Town of Milford either by mail, online or in the office 

(Mondays & Thursdays only from 8:30 am-5:00 pm).  Please note that if your rabies vaccination has 

expired, you will need to provide us a copy of your new and valid rabies certificate from your 

Veterinarian office.  Male & Female intact dogs are $25 per license and Spayed & Neutered dogs are $6 

per license. 

We do NOT accept PERSONAL checks in this office, but we do accept, cash, money order, cashiers 

check, business check and debit/credit cards for payment.  Unibank does charge and additional service fee 

if you do use a debit/credit card, depending on what type of card you use.    

If you license your dog(s) after June 30th and additional $10 late fee will also be applied to your payment. 

There is no current information available on a Rabies Clinic being held by the Town at this point in time 

but will be announced if one is scheduled. 

Top Dog Contest: 

Please submit a photo of your “TOP DOG” to our office and enter a chance to win a free license in 2022 

and a gift basket.  Photos can be emailed to Melanie Laughlin at mlaughlin@townofmilford.com.   

Instructions on how to order vital records, dog licenses, etc. from the Town website, please see the link 

below:     www.milfordma.gov 

https://www.milfordma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif3466/f/uploads/town_clerks_office_online_accessibility_in

structions.pdf 

Town Clerk’s Office 

Town Hall Room 12 

52 Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 

Ph: (508) 634-2307 • Fax: (508) 634-2324 

  Amy E. Hennessy Neves, Town Clerk   

 

mailto:mlaughlin@townofmilford.com
http://www.milfordma.gov/
https://www.milfordma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif3466/f/uploads/town_clerks_office_online_accessibility_instructions.pdf
https://www.milfordma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif3466/f/uploads/town_clerks_office_online_accessibility_instructions.pdf

